
MEMORANDUM 

TO: All Interested KYTC Contractors 

FROM: Rachel Mills, P.E. 
Director  
Division of Construction Procurement 

DATE: October 6, 2022 

SUBJECT: Announcement of Shortlisted Proposers 
22-9001 Jefferson County
East End Crossing Tunnel
Operations and Maintenance Project

Three (3) Proposers offering operation and maintenance services have been shortlisted by 
the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) and invited to submit a Proposal to operate 
and maintain the East End Crossing Tunnel and approaches. 

A team of transportation professionals from KYTC performed a detailed evaluation of each of six 
(6) Statements of Qualification to establish the shortlist.

Today, we are announcing that the shortlisted Proposers are: 

• Ferrovial Services;
• Louis Berger Services; and
• Walsh Infrastructure Management

Sincerely, 

Rachel Mills, PE 


